Ellen McDaniel,
Committee Administrator,
Minnesota House of Representatives,

Public Safety Finance and Policy Committee,

My concerns about this Red Flag law is as follows,
1, definitely a constitutional issues on the right to do process.

2, Concerns of innocent gun owners being fraudulently accused and have huge financial burden to prove
ones innocence, Any one with evil intentions could rail road someone.

The states that have this law has proved that it does not work in most cases and at some point will be
thrown out by the supreme courts. | feel this is a worthless law with no real safety involved. If we look at
this uptick in gun violence, we can see that right after the summer of rioting and lack of any real
response by the governor or mayor to put down this violence lead us to the lawlessness we have today. |
feel this and registration are two laws that will have no effect on this problem. The US Supreme Court
ruled that criminals do not need to register their fire arm due to self-incrimination and against their 5™
amendment rights. So only honest law abiding citizens will be required which makes no sense. We need
to enforce the laws, more police and better mental health care in this state will be better. Make parent
accountable for their children and lock up the guns.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Gerald Alan Kill,
Phone 612-720-0270,

Geraldkill99@gmail.com



